
 

 

9 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
IMPORTANT SITE SECURITY 
 
We have been reviewing our site security to reduce the threat of intruders on site before and after 
school. 
 
Therefore from Monday 9 March 2020 pupils will only be allowed into school from 7.30am.  
The music gates will be opened and staffed until 8.40am.  All pupils arriving after this time will have to 
enter school through our main reception doors. 
 
All pupils should be in school by 8.35am when the first bell sounds to go to their form room. 
 
At the end of the school day the music gates will be locked at 3.30pm.  All pupils will need to exit the 
building through our main reception doors. 
 
Whilst we appreciate this may be inconvenient for some pupils who arrive at school earlier than 
7.30am, we must remind you that there is no supervision of pupils until 7.45am when facilities are 
opened, ie the school canteen or the LRC (from 8.00am). 
 
PE staff will explain security procedures for all home fixtures depending on location and times as 
appropriate. 
 
Safety and security is very important to us and we appreciate your support in maintaining the integrity 
of our site. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
M DUMICAN 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 


